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The "Where's the Money?" slide deck can be found HERE. 

"Where's the Money?" was a panel discussion session in the Infrastructure track at VLCT's

2022 Town Fair.  The panelists each had slides they presented.  Their slides are chock full

of information from the State agencies about their funding opportunities.  The session

description is here:

Towns, cities, and villages have received over $200 million in local ARPA awards, and much

of it remains unspent – in part because VLCT encouraged you to wait, be patient, be

strategic, and leverage your funds when you do use them. The Final Rule added significant

flexibility to how ARPA funds can be spent: Most municipalities could use their entire ARPA

award as a grant match, even for other federal programs. The remaining State ARPA funds

were allocated in the last legislative session. Billions of dollars of infrastructure money are

headed to Vermont, and other existing federal programs are swelling with additional funding.

In this session you will learn where the money is and how it will be available for

municipalities.
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